Children’s Workers
January 5: Nursery — Abby Hartman Toddlers — Kayla Smith
January 12: Nursery — Karrie Harmer Toddlers — Natalka Eagle
Children’s Church Leaders
January 5: Kathy Waters
January 12: Kay Cee Ling
Diaconate House Duty for January: Bobby Martin
Ushers for January: Gene Striker, Jim Finlay, Bobby Martin, & Mike Banta
THIS WEEK AT WESTMINSTER:

Today, January 5: 9:00 am Sunday School for All Ages

9:55 am Fellowship Time

10:30 am Morning Worship

4:45 pm Choir Practice

6:00 pm Prayer Meeting & Fellowship
Monday, January 6: 9:30 am Jeanne’s Sewing Group

4:30 pm Trellis Team Meeting
Tuesday, January 7: 9:30 am Women’s Bible Study

4:00 pm Session Meeting
Wednesday, January 8: 12:00 pm Men’s Bible Study Luncheon

Announcements

Please pray for these Westminster Families this week: Ed & Jeanne Payne, Bob & Valerie
Raiche, George & Susan Ransom and please pray for John & Lynn Lehn serving with
Greater Europe Mission (GEM) in Croatia.

Calling all Westminster Families with children! A Family dinner after worship
today is being hosted in the fellowship hall in your honor! The meal is provided — Italian
Wedding Soup, salad, bread, and a dessert. For more information, please contact Karen Ronan.

Women’s Bible Study Resumes on Tuesday, January 7, 2025 at 9:30 am.

New Year, New Opportunity! We want you to join the choir for the new year! Come share
the music ministry with the choir — it’s fun and spiritually rewarding! Choir practice is on
Sunday afternoons at 4:45—6:00 pm.

Mark your calendars! Please join us for a Church Breakfast on Sunday, January 26, 9 am
—10:15 am in the Gym. We will be honoring Karrie Harmer’s years of serving WPC’s
children and families. The Church will provide Biscuits and Sausage Gravy, attendees please

bring a breakfast dish to share.
(Continued on the back)

There will be a Special Offering collected on Sunday, January 26, 2025 after the
worship service. The Missions Team has decided to send the proceeds to the Moua
family, for their new church building fund. Look for a display in the narthex about the
Moua’s.

Bread Breakers is Back!
After a brief pause last quarter due to Hurricane Helene and the holidays, we are excited to
announce the return of Bread Breakers—our cherished fellowship ministry designed to
bring us closer together through shared meals and meaningful conversations.
What is Bread Breakers?
Bread Breakers is more than a meal—it’s an opportunity to deepen our connections within
the church family. Each quarter, groups of eight(-ish!) will gather in homes to enjoy
fellowship and delicious food.
How Does it Work?
We’re looking for both hosts and participants to make this quarter’s Bread Breakers a
success.

Hosts provide the setting and the main dish.

Participants bring items like sides, desserts, or drinks to round out the meal.
Once hosts receive their group assignments, they’ll coordinate with their guests to choose a
date and finalize the menu within a couple weeks.
Sign Up Today!
Sign-ups for this quarter (January - March) are now open! Don’t miss the chance to
participate in this meaningful ministry. The deadline to sign up is January 12th, and
hosts will be selected shortly after.
Adrienne has a running log of the signups from last year, but if your hosting preferences,
availability, contact info, etc. has changed, please fill out a new card in the narthex.
Whether you've been a part of Bread Breakers before or are joining for the first time, we’d
love to have you. Let’s come together, break bread, and grow in faith and fellowship!
Questions?
Contact Adrienne McKnight
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